
 
Good Morning Everyone, 
 

Due to the rising number of COVID-19 cases, we decided 
to postpone our meeting that was previously scheduled for 
Tuesday, January 12, 2021.  The new meeting date is 
tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, February 23, 2021 - 
7:00 P.M.  - Sacred Heart Parish.  An agenda and 
additional details will be forthcoming. 
 

I wish everyone a happy, healthy, safe and blessed New 
Year. 
 

Prayerfully, 
 

Nina  
 


